Information Evening  

An information evening was held on 14th October, to introduce prospective members to club members and to give the prospective member’s information and knowledge about Zonta at all levels - International, District and Local.

The evening was attended by 17 members of the club and 10 prospective members.

President Jan Landsberg welcomed the guests and Trish Collins conducted the formal proceedings of the night.

PowerPoint presentations were part of the evening with Trish presenting a PowerPoint presentation on Zonta's organization and projects, followed by a PowerPoint presentation of all aspects of the Rockhampton Club prepared from records of the club by Berenice Payne.

Tea & coffee, crackers, cheese and dips were enjoyed by all during the fellowship at the beginning of the evening.  
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